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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

I want to give you an update in behalf of the Ad Hoc Committee to let you know our progress. We have 

been in deep discussions about the cand meet weekly to discuss various topics in order to adhere to our 

community's needs and vision. 

 

So far, we have agreed as a group the amendment for the Charter and how it's going to be amended. We 

are in the process of writing our vision and mission statements for our BFC and have touched on the role 

of the Pastor. 

 

Our goal is to complete the revision of the Charter by August 29th. Though the process is tedious we are 

hopeful to create a sustainable structure for our community going forward. If you have any questions 

about the discussions taking place, you can reach out to the members of the Ad Hoc Committee who are 

Pastor Justin, Pastor Daryl, Pastor Mika, Chris Perkins, Susan Bouachri, Yuji Mizuguchi, Kimberly 

McCarty and Eritin Learey. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Pastor Mika. 
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